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Saturday, September 23, 2023
the intersection of Williams Road & Conestoga Road

George Frederick Sydnor served the
 Radnor Township Police Department for 15 years

having joined the department in 1964 
as the first Black Police Officer to serve. 

He held both Police Officer and Detective positions,
and achieved major accomplishments while at

Villanova University. Mr. Sydnor had a profound
impact on the Radnor community. 

Thank you to the members of his family and the
community who joined to celebrate and honor

 Mr. Sydnor with an Honorary Street Sign Dedication
at the intersection of 

Williams Road & Conestoga Road. 




